
Report from the Special Business 
Committee Meeting 
 

 
April 19, 2017 
 
TOPICS: 
2017-18 Budget 
 

 
BUDGET – The Business Committee recommends that the Board adopt the 2017-18 
budget as presented on April 12, 2017, which includes a $1.5 million restricted 
contingency from accumulated surplus funds, as outlined in the April 5, 2017 
presentation. 
 
Action Sheet 
Watch the discussion 
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 
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